Lynnfield Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes

 Wednesday February 15, 2017

Matt Monkiewicz, Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Bob Relihan, Michael Cuddy, Terri Farrell,  Joe Maney

  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:01 pm the meeting was called to order by Matt Monkiewicz.

2.
Vince Inglese update the committee on the FAQ’s regarding the rail trail.  He said he would like the Recreation Committee to endorse the Rail Trail.   Phil McQueen also updated the committee on the Friends against the Rail Trails Concerns.  After some discussion Matt made a motion to endorse the rail trail.  Two members’s obtained from voting, 3 members voted yes and 1 voted no.  Without a majority vote it did not pass.  Matt said we can revisit the topic at the next mtg.

2.
Frank made a motion to approve the minutes of the January 9, 2017 meeting.  Terri seconded the motion and all agreed.

3.
Terri updated the board on where we are with expanding our programming to included LCC programs.  She spoke to Tom G and he will zero out the account in LCS.  The accountant Julie suggested we run all programs through the revolving. Terri and Julie will work on a statement to send out to the community.
4.
Terri informed the committee that she spoke to someone from the Wakefield Lynnfield Commerce.  The committee decided it would be beneficial for us to join.
5. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

6. Julie updated the committee on programming.  We will be looking into a date for a Lynnfield Easter Egg Hunt.  Marketstreet will not be doing one this year as it has outgrown the green.  Instead we will be having an Easter Bunny Tea on April 8th with proceeds going to REC.  We are starting to do our spring/summer planning starting next week.
7. Joe updated the committee on Field Rentals and Maintenance.  Julie and Joe will be meeting with the DPW director tomorrow to discuss a field maintenance program.

8. The committee discussed changes for our budget presentation.  Julie will find out when we are to present to the selectman.

9. Matt made a motion to adjourn at 9:31 Terri second and they all agreed.

